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Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Amanda Teske

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
To whom it may concern,

Hello, I am writing with regards to the recent application of Hydro One to increase distribution rates for
customers.
May I ask why this is even remotely possible?
I would like to point out that, unfortunately, many of us citizens do NOT make more money every
consecutive year. As such, I am a person who works by contract in the Animation industry...and I
cannot renegotiate my contracts once I have signed on to them. How is it that a company can propose
to increase rates per month every year for the next five years if there is no corresponding increase in
wages to compensate citizens for the difference?
Companies are legally obligated to generate profit for themselves. Perhaps something can be done to
rectify this legal loophole so that companies can stop grabbing money from citizens in this manner?

Thank you for your time and consideration, it is very much appreciated that you have taken time to
reconsider this matter.

   Thank you and have a fantastic day!

Amanda

-- Attachment --
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